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Enbridge Gas Distribution  
500 Consumers Road 
North York, Ontario M2J 1P8 
Canada 
  

 
VIA COURIER AND RESS 
 
 
February 24, 2017 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
27th Floor  
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli:   
 
Re:  Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. (“Enbridge”)  
 EB-2016-0372 Application for the Renewal of the Franchise Agreement  
           Town of Penetanguishene – Correction to Certification of Public 

Convenience and Necessity Number(“PCN”)     
 
Further to the Application and Evidence filed on December 15, 2016 for the above 
noted franchise renewal, below please find the following correction to the PCN for 
Penetanguishene related to this renewal. 
 

Exhibit Original Correction 

Schedule B 
PCN to 

Penetanguishene 
F.B.C. 84 - dated  

April 16, 1957 
F.B.C 98 – dated 

April 17, 1957 

 
Sincerely,  
 
(Original Signed) 
 
Stephanie Allman 
Regulatory Coordinator 
 
 
 


